
 
 
 
 
Dear UN Global Compact Team,  
 
I hope all is well at your end, we are at the moment working on the final updates for 
our Communications on Progress report, hopefully we will have it finalized in the 
next three months,  thank you very much for the extension period.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Seif El Batanouni  
Corporate Affairs Manager  
Al Mansour Holding Co. For Financial Investments 


